
November 15, 2022 

Sojitz Corporation 

Aid for Pakistan Flood Damage 

Sojitz Corporation has decided to contribute JPY 3 million in aid to Pakistan for 

flood damages caused by heavy rains after June 2022 via the non-profit 

humanitarian aid organization, Japan Platform (JPF).  

Our deepest sympathies go out to the victims of the floods, and we pray the 

affected areas make a swift recovery.  

[For questions, contact:] 

Sojitz Corporation Public Relations Dept. +81－3－6871－3404


